
 

19/05/2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are writing to inform you of the most recent advice and arrangements for 

the upcoming residential trip to Dearne Valley (Wednesday 21st – Friday 23rd 

May). 

You should have received a packing list for the trip already, but we want to 

stress the importance of providing long sleeve tops, as children will not be 

allowed to partake in some of the activities with bare arms. It is also 

recommended to pack sun-cream as the weather is looking good! 

Children will need to bring their luggage through the main entrance on 

Wednesday morning, and all medication will need to be signed in to an adult. 

Please ensure all belongings, including a water bottle, are labelled with your 

child’s name. 

As we will be sleeping under canvas in the adventure lodges, please make sure 

you provide warm enough sleepwear for your child. Bedding for the bunk beds 

is provided by the site. 

The coach will be leaving school on Wednesday at 1pm. We will be eating 

lunch before we leave; if your child has a school meal, they will be able to eat 

this as normal. If you would like to wave us off, please arrive by 12:50pm to make 

sure you don’t miss us. We are scheduled to arrive back at school on Friday 

before normal pick-up, but we will keep you updated via text. 

If you have any questions or queries, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Shaw, Mrs Allen & Miss Watson 

 


